Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Paul Abbott <PAbbott@oaksolutionsgroup.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 8:03 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal Curtain

Hi, Peter,

Anybody who spends time on Lake Almanor fishing knows how much damage is going to occur to that habitat on the
lake by drawing out the cold water. Anybody who fishes the river system below knows how negligible this project is
going to be. | think it would be much more worth your while to go build a couple of more dams in California so we have
enough water. | look forward to the decision because this will all be a matter of public record and scrutiny and
judgment.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul Abbott

Oak Solutions Group

2557 Napa Valley Corporate Drive, Suite D
Napa, CA 94558

Cell: 707-480-1507

Fax: 707-581-2029
www.oaksolutionsgroup.com
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This e-mail transmission, and any of its attachments, may contain information that is confidential and may be privileged. This e-mail is intended only for the
addressee(s) named above. If you receive this e-mail in error, Please do not read, copy or disseminate it in any manner. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,
please reply to the sender immediately by reply e-mail and/or by telephone, informing the sender that the message was misdirected. After replying, please erase it
from your computer system. Thank you.



